
UNIFORM POLICY

All students in the School District of Philadelphia are required to wear uniforms. Uniforms are expected
during classroom trips. The Pennell School official uniform consists of the following:

● Solid navy or white collared shirts,
● Tan pants or skirts (No cargo pants)
● Belts (no inappropriate buckles)
● Shirts that fall longer than the waist must be worn inside the pants.
● Solid color navy blue, black, brown, or white socks/stockings
● No jeans or sweatpants

○ Students can wear blue sweatpants on physical education class day

Shoes: Close-toed shoes must be worn to ensure the safety of students.

Jewelry: Earrings larger than a quarter, hoop earrings, and other large jewelry is not permitted in school
due to safety concerns.

Shorts: During hot weather days, knee-length tan shorts with a finished hem may be worn.


